Circular

Receiving all applications for new building

permits through "Benayat” system

In accordance with the letter of His Excellency the
Undersecretary of Municipalities Affairs dated
21** August 2019, the Council for Regulating the
Practice of Engineering Professions (CRPEP)
wishes to advise all engineering offices that in line
with the procedures of the new building permit
system “Benayat”, which includes the gradual
closure of the current system, we would like to
inform you that all applications for new buildings

permits will be only through “Benayat” system as

of the end of August 2019.
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The Council for Regulating the
Practice of Engineering Professions
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Copies to:
- All Engineering Offices.
- CRPEP's Notice Board & website.

- Municipalities Affairs
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